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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Certificate of Need Public Hearing in Creedmoor Canceled 
 
CREEDMOOR, N.C. — A certificate of need public hearing scheduled for March 16 at 11 a.m. 
in the conference room of the South Granville Public Library, 1550 S. Campus Drive, in 
Creedmoor has been canceled. 
 
The Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section of the North Carolina Department of 
Health and Human Services canceled the public hearing after receiving a notice from the 
applicant, University of North Carolina Hospitals at Chapel Hill, to withdraw the application 
from review due to a change in law that now allows development of the project without 
certificate of need review.  
 
For more information contact: 
 

Greg Yakaboski, Project Analyst 
Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section 
Division of Health Service Regulation 
2704 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC  27699-2704 
Greg.Yakaboski@dhhs.nc.gov 
(919) 855-3873 

 
Certificate of need public notices are posted on the DHSR website.  
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